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I strongly OPPOSE SB 210!!  The CITIZENS of Oregon were pioneers in establishing 

vote-by-mail by an overwhelming majority in 1998.  OREGON was the FIRST state in 

the US to enact VOTE BY MAIL. Republican Senators Thatcher and DB Smith - chief 

sponsors of this bill - want to take away our RIGHTS! Vote by mail has been proven 

time and again to be safe, secure and accurate. Don't let these reckless MAGA 

supporters take away our RIGHTS!  This tactic is directly from the PROJECT 2025 

PLAYBOOK; it's gerrymandering and outright voter-suppression. VOTE NO ON SB 

210. 


